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NEW MLXICO ENERGY, MIN _RALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Betty Rivera 0il Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary y ’
¢ %/'/
10/28/2002 "

Promghorn Management Corp.
Att: Guye Baber

P.0. BOX 1772

Hobbs, N.M. 88240

RE: Final letter Request before Compliance actions to be taken.
30-015-26727 Hannifin State #1

Dear Guye Baber,

O.C.D. has received no response from the second letter request dated 1/7/2001 that was
Sent to Pronghorn Management Corp.

This 2nd Letter requested actions be taken to properly close the surface pit that has been Covered at the
Hanifin State #1, using the Guidelines for Unlined Surface Impoundment Closure Guidelines published

Febuary 1993.

Please send O.C.D. a workplan for approval and begin actions to properly close the surface pit
That was covered due west of the Hannifin State #1 tank battery by 10/ 15/2002.

The Workplan must be per the Guidelines for Unlined Surface Impundment Closure Guidelines .

Failure to respond to this letter request may result in fines being leved and/or a suspension of lease
allowable being applied to the Hannifin State #1.

If I can be of assiatance in this matther please do no hestate to contact me at 505-748-1283
Or E-mail me at Mstubblefield @ State. NM.US

Sincerely,

o STREAL

Mike Stubblefield Enviro. Eng. Spec. N.M.O.C.D.

0il Conservation Division * 1301 W Grand * Artesia, New Mexico 88210
Phone: (505) 748-1283 * Fax (505) 748-9720 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us




